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SYSL Board Meeting 

Tuesday, November 12, 2013 
 

CALL TO ORDER: 

Meeting called to order at  7:40 
 

ROLL CALL:  

Tahoe Park hosted and introduced its Board. All present except Davis  
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by Land Park, seconded by River Park. 

Motion passed unanimously. 
 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

Nothing to share on PAD as there weren’t any recent incidents 
 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

No report 

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 

Problems continue with Sac North and Natomas regarding SYSL playing rules, especially 

regarding U10 play and 8v8. This might need to be part of the decision criteria in the future about 

interleague play. 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The fees that need to be paid for fingerprinting had been reconciled and Elizabeth was in contact 

with the clubs that needed to complete payment. 
 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 

Registration is only open for those teams going to tournaments and they need at least two weeks 

prior to their tournament in order to get their Goldenrod. Coaches need to read the rules of their 

tournament and if they ask for a goldenrod, then that coach needs to get in a request to Jennifer.  

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT  
Dixon will host the January meeting, location TBD 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

Marlene announced that CalNorth District VI needs a new President because Mark Dickerson is 

stepping down; however, Mark is willing to stay on the board for another year to mentor a new 

president.  Marlene also provided an update on District Cup and SoccerFest and that sign-up for it 

was down from previous years.   

 



COMMITTEE REPORT:     
 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

While we discussed the success of Scheduling/Re-seeding, we discussed the possibility of having a 

seeding tournament and it was noted that we would need to decide by March if we wanted to host a 

seeding tournament in 2014. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

We discussed using the January manager's meeting as a planning meeting.  It was suggested that 

the club manager would each bring a maximum of two of their club members and then we would 

divide up into break-out groups.  The subjects to be discussed were to be agreed on in an upcoming 

SYSL Executive Committee meeting and then distributed via e-mail.  At the beginning of the 

meeting we had also already handed out the 2014 SYSL participation medals. 

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn made by Land Park, seconded by West Sac.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:59 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

Host Club: Dixon 

Location: TBD 

see SYSL website for map and directions 


